
„ McGill University

principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

May 27, 1938

My dear Dr. Reid,

Thank you so very mi oh for your kind letter.

I appreciate your references to my baccalaureate address, but 

I do Indeed realize that I could bave eald a great deal 

than I did and that I probably left out many things, 

the worst of extemporaneous addresses - so much always remains

more

That le

that there was not time to include.

Tours sincerely,

Dr. I. D. Bald,
619 Victoria Avenue, 
'Yestmount.
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